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Deworming and Education to Commission
for Reforms

On May 4, IPA Burkina Faso appeared before the Commission for Reforms of Burkina Faso.
The Commission for Reforms is charged with proposing reforms in crucial areas such as
electoral law, constitution modification, media and communication regulation, and public
finance. They are in the process of composing a report to serve as a road map for the next
government. IPA Burkina Faso presented two proposals for public finance reforms and shared
results on deworming and teaching at the right level. Contact: Nicolo Tomaselli
(ntomaselli@poverty-action.org)
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